McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

From: jud@cyllene.uwa.edu.au

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 2:52 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Public Submission on radioactive waste management bills

I am appalled at the heavy handed and undemocratic way this government is behaving
since it gained control of the senate and feel deeply disturbed at the removal of
control from the state governmments particularly with regard to such an important
matter as this.

I urge you to recommend dismissing these bills and amendments.
Yours sincerely,

Judith Cullity






